RECEIVED

AU 08 2017
PLANNENG’ &
DESIGN SERVICES
Dear Neighbor,

To the adjoining property owners, and neighborhood group representatives
expressing interest in this area. Glitter, Bourbon and Berries plans to submit a
development proposal to request a zoning change for 1924 Stevens Ave.

In accordance with the procedures of Louisville Metro Planning and Design
Services, we have been directed to invite you too discuss the proposal. This will be
an informal meeting to give you the opportunity to review the proposed plan and
discuss the proposal with the representative. The meeting will be held in addition
to the established public meeting procedures of the Planning Commission and/or
Board of Zoning Adjustment.

The meeting to discuss the proposal with be held July 13th, at The Louisville
Public Library in Crescent Hill, 2762 Frankfort Avenue Louisville, KY 40206 at 5pm.

At the meeting, the representative will explain the proposal and then discuss any
concerns you have. We encourage you to attend the meeting and share your
thoughts.

Sincerely,

Anthony Raspberry and Scott Howe






